
April Showers bring May Flowers, as well as being National Poetry Month 
and the start of AP Exams at the High School. Check out the programs we 
are offering for Children and Teens this month on these topics and more. We 
offer programs for all ages, both virtual and in person.  You can click on any 
image to be sent to our Event Calendar to register for the events listed. Not 
everything will be listed in the newsletter, so check out https://needhamli-
brary.org/ for more information about upcoming services.

Library Notes -  April 2023

Thanks to the Library Foundation of Needham, we now have beautiful new hardwood chairs at the 
tables in the Bosworth and Wyeth Rooms! Come try them out the next time you’re in the library!







The Library is currently offering four Book Clubs - some live and some virtual or hy-
brid.  Click on any image below to find out how to register to attend.  And for further 
information, check out our Book Clubs page at https://needhamlibrary.org/services/
reading/book-clubs/ .









Children’s Events for the month of April can be 
found here.
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As of March 29, Five Eggs have 
hatched!!!  Come and see them 
in the Children’s Room through 
April 14th.


